
Commodore Perry School District 

School Board Meeting 

September 17, 2018 

 

BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

 

At the September 17, 2018 meeting, the Board approved the following: 

 Trent Hittle as a soccer volunteer and Lauren Turner as Junior High Cheerleading Coach 
 

 Additions to the substitute list 
 

 Addition of David Watson to the driver list for Pilgram School Transport, Inc. 
 

 Reaffirmation of  Policy #918 
 

 The first reading of policies #317, 417, 517, 319, 419, 519, 320, 420, 520, 321, 421, 521, 322, 

422,522, 323, 423 ,523 
 

 Building use requests by Grace Youth Group and the Sheakelyville Volunteer Fire 
Department 
 

 Summary of Transportation Expense for Chess Bus Company for the 2018-2019 school 
year 
 

 Increase in rate per game for timekeepers and scorekeepers for junior high and varsity 
sports 

 

 
 


